
PARTNERSHIP FOR HADONFIELD, INC. 
Summary of Meeting: September 23, 2020 @  8:45a.m. to 8:50a.m. 
Open Public Meetings Act announcement. 
This meeting is being held under the Open Public Meetings Act.  Adequate Notice of this meeting 
has been given to the Retrospect, the Courier-Post, and is posted on a bulletin board here 
in the Municipal Building.  This announcement is made pursuant to the Open Public Meetings Act. 
 
The Board of Trustees of the Partnership for Haddonfield, Inc. hereby clarify that the officers of the organization are 
as follows: 
Chairperson                                Susan Hodges 
Treasurer                                    Vincent Parker 
Secretary                                     Arlene Fiorilli 
Duly recorded, 
Arlene Fiorilli 
Secretary PFH 

 
Attendance:   Susan Hodges, John Master, Colleen Bezich, Kathy Gold, Sue Maslowski 
Absent: Gary Klosner, Matt Cowperthwait, Sean Leonard, Andrea Ranno, John Picking, Anne Picking  
 
Staff: Remi Fortunato, Arlene Fiorilli, Susan Schmidt, Vin Parker 
 
1.Chairperson’s Comments (Susan Hodges) 
Meeting is postponed to September 29, 9a.m. because there was no a quorum. 
  


